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     www.tuxedogov.org
Notice of Public Hearing 
The Tuxedo Town Board will be holding a public hearing Monday January 27, 2020 at 7:00 PM in Tuxedo Town Hall, 1 Temple Drive, Tuxedo, NY 10987. This hearing will provide the public an opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments to the zoning code Law in the Hamlet Business District related to parking regulations and to amend the schedules in the Town’s “Vehicle and Traffic Law” dealing with street parking in the Hamlet Business District. 
